
 

December 14, 2022 

 

To:​ Colleen Renne-Grivell, File Manager, City of Calgary, Planning and Development​
Terry Wong, Councillor Ward 7 

From:​ River Run Board of Directors 

 

Re: ​ Application for Land Use Amendment LOC 2022-197​
​  

The City’s supporting documents for this application depict our homes destroyed. However, the 
City continues to tell us that it does not intend to take our homes. We don’t know which is true. 

We understand that the City, for a legitimate reason, has the power to take our homes, if and 
when it wants to, without our consent. For years, the City has told us that it has no intention of 
using its power to take our homes while, at the same time, it uses such power: to publicly depict 
our homes destroyed; to privately tell us our homes will be destroyed; and, to pressure us to sell.  

Our unique waterfront homes are in between Prince’s Island Park and the lands subject to the 
above application. The subject lands are literally on our doorstep, used by River Run families 
every day to access our courtyard. Although it appears certain that the City intends for us to be 
significantly impacted as a result of this application, the City provides no transparency regarding: 

(i)​ if the City intends to destroy our homes: what are the City plans for future 
construction on our property; or 

(ii)​ if the City does not intend to destroy our homes: what are the City plans for 
construction immediately beside our property and how will we be impacted. 

River Run families deserve to know what the City plans to have constructed on or immediately 
beside our homes, especially considering: the City is the applicant; the City has tasked itself with 
making a recommendation regarding whether its application should be approved; and, the City 
will decide whether to approve its own application. 

On behalf of all families of River Run, we request to be reasonably informed regarding the City’s 
plans for our homes and our property. 

 

- River Run Board of Directors 

 


